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Mass – Middle School  Oct. 1 
Upcoming Events 

Parent/Teacher Conference  Oct. 2&3 
Spirit Dress   Oct. 4 
4th/5th

HSA Meeting  (6pm Library)  Oct. 8 
 Grade Mass   Oct. 8 

All School Rosary    Oct. 9 
NJHS   Oct. 10 
 
***PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES
We will hold parent-teacher conferences on Wednesday,  

*** 

October 2nd and Thursday, October 3rd. There will be a 
12:30 dismissal on Wednesday and Thursday

 

. 
Conferences are for grades K-8. This is a chance to meet 
with your student’s teacher and find out how they are 
doing in class.  Please plan on attending these important 
meetings. The schedule for conferences is on the back 
of the rainbow reminder.  Please keep the schedule for 
reference of your conference times. 

Mr. Roy, our piano teacher, is offering piano lessons on 
a first come first serve basis to all students age 7 and up.   
The lessons will cost $20.00 per lesson.  For more 
information, please contact Mr. Roy at:  

Piano Lessons 

801-966-1571 ext. 132.  Thank you. 
 

 

Mr. Roy will be teaching band on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 7:15 to 
7:55 am.  Students will be able to 
choose an instrument among brass, 
woodwind, or percussion. The program 
is for grades 5 – 8.  The cost for the 

band program will be $80 plus $10 for the lesson book per 
student. There is still time to sign up, so please contact Mr. 
Roy or Mr. Reeder if you are interested. 

Band Program 

 
 
 

September 30, 2013 
 

Being on time to school is an important value and life 
skill to insure that work is not missed.  In addition, 
entering the classroom after school has begun is 
disruptive to the entire class and interferes with the 
teacher’s lessons.  

Tardiness 

 

We urge you to make sure your child 
is on time for the beginning of class each day. 

Please support the “Unity in Diversity” Annual Drive.  
“Unity in Diversity” 

If you did not receive an annual drive letter in the mail 
last month, please contact Lisa Rose at 801-966-1571 
ext. 118. No investment is too small or too large.   
All donations are tax deductible. 
 

It’s been a little over a month now since 
Fr. Yarce became our new pastor.  Now 
that he has had time to get settled and 
school has started, we would like to have a BBQ to 
welcome him and have a chance for everyone to get to 
meet each other.  We will have a BBQ potluck on 

Welcome to the parish BBQ for 
Father Yarce.   

Sunday, October 6th at 4:00 pm

 

 in the Gym.  
Hamburgers have been donated for the occasion.  We are 
asking that everyone who comes, to please bring a dish 
to share, potato chips, salads, desserts, etc., or anything 
you would like to bring.  Thank you in advance for your 
support. 

 

Thank you to everyone who 
donated to Our Lady of 
Lourdes Church in Magna.  

The Church had been vandalized over the summer and 
our “Jeans for Jesus” campaign raised $640 to help Our 
Lady of Lourdes repair the damages.  Thank you St. 
Francis! 

Our Lady of Lourdes 
Magna Update 

 
 
  OVER 



MEMO 
To:  All Parents 

From:  Mr. Patrick Reeder 

RE:  Parent-Teacher Conference 

Date:  Wednesday, October 2, 2013 

  Thursday, October 3, 2013 

 

Parent-Teacher conferences are scheduled for Wednesday, October 2nd and Thursday, October 3rd

 

.  
Please arrive at school any time during the one-hour assigned time as scheduled by the first letter of 
your child’s last name. 

Wednesday, October 2, 2013 

T – Z  2:00 – 3:00    D – H   6:00 – 7:00 

O – S  3:00 – 4:00    A – C  7:00 – 8:00 

I – N   4:00 – 4:45 

*Teachers Dinner 5:00 – 6:00 

 

Thursday, October 3, 2013 

A – G   2:00 – 3:00 

H – M  3:00 – 4:00 

N – Z   4:00 – 5:00 

 

Please make every attempt to arrive during your assigned time.  If it is absolutely impossible to meet 
during that time, call Mrs. Swim or your child’s teacher to make other arrangements: 801.966.1571 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Mr. Patrick Reeder 


